
LOS ANGELES COUNTY 
DEPARTMENT OF REGIONAL PLANNING 

FEE INCREASES 
 
 
The Department of Regional Planning increases its fees on March 1 of each year in 
accordance with the consumer price index (CPI).  The CPI for Los Angeles is calculated 
by taking the preceding December and December amounts.  The 2015 increase was 
not confirmed by the Auditor-Controller, because the increase for 2015 was low and we 
plan on increasing the fees per the CPI for two years during 2016. 
 
CPI Calculation Effective March 1, 2015 
 December 2014 240.475 
 December 2013 238.742 
 
2014% Increase:  0.7259% 
 


